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April 14, 1999

-
by

State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Qil Conservation Division

David R. Catanach

2040 S. Pacheco

Santa Fee NM 87505

Re: Conoco State #3 SWD (API# 30-015-30020)

Dear David

As per our conversation on 4/14/99 in reference to the Conoco State #3 SWD well in Eddy county. On
March 9, 1998 the Division approved Administrative Order SWD- 697. We here by request to amend the

permit to reflect a change to the size of tubing from 3 14" to 4 14", The purpose is to increase the rate of
injection If you have an question call me at (972) 715-4603.

Respectfully Yours,

ey
Edgar L. Perez

Proration Analyst
Kerr McGee Corp.
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